
P R O J E C T  U P D A T E S

The Stakeholder Advisory Board (SAB) met at the end of June to talk 
about ways to share results and their unique experience with the broader 
community. The SAB was given a draft recipe that talks about the 
“ingredients” and “instructions” needed for a successful patient-centered trial.  

Stakeholders will be asked in August to talk about the image currently being 
made, which will be used as a tool for sharing information. We are also 
looking at journals to send our co-authored article to by the end of summer. 
Our next SAB meeting will be in September, where we will plan our interactive 
sessions for the upcoming Investigator Meeting in December.

Our team has been busy this 
summer! 
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